
Asbestos	Note	-	2016	

Racine	St.	Catherine’s	has	been	inspected	for	asbestos-containing	building	materials	by	a	State	Certified	
Asbestos	Inspector.		A	written	management	plan	including	the	inspection	report	has	been	submitted	to	
the	State	of	Wisconsin	Division	of	Health	and	reviewed	for	compliance	with	the	Asbestos	Hazard	
Emergency	Response	Act	(AHERA)	40	Part	763	effective	December	1987.	

The	management	plan	describing	locations	and	conditions	of	known	and	assumed	asbestos-containing	
building	materials	is	available	at	the	school	administrative	office	for	anyone	to	review.		Please	contact	
our	Asbestos	designated	person,	Anthony	Kaprelian,	at	(262)	637-1362	for	assistance.		If	anyone	
requests	a	copy	of	the	report,	we	will	need	the	request	in	writing	and	a	fee	for	the	labor	and	duplication.	

O	&	M	activities	will	be	performed	during	this	school	year.		Work	will	be	performed	by	Asbestos	certified	
license	contractor	(Balestrieri	Environmental).	

The	EPA	required	three	year	re-inspection	and	6	month	periodic	surveillances	will	be	conducted	by	a	
State	Certified	Asbestos	Inspector	from	AP	Environmental,	Inc.	


